
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

10th February 2021 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

Thank-you for your fantastic support during this half term. We have been delighted with the 
amount of work that we have received and the effort of the vast majority of pupils. I hope that 
your child has done enough to earn a reward from you for their hard work during lockdown. 

The school will not be setting any work for the pupils during the half term holiday to ensure 
students have a break from their devices, please do encourage them to have time away from 
their devices. Have a SCREEN FREE week.  

During half term it is important to note that the school will be closed and if you need to 

contact us urgently than please call 07999614000 and a member of staff will try to help. The 

IT systems will be shut down during half term due to some electrical work taking place so 

any emails may not be viewed until 22nd February.  

We realise that students may be finding this lockdown difficult to cope with. We work with 

Kooth to ensure that our students always have access to the mental health resources that 

they need to support them. If you feel that your son/daughter needs the use of this service 

please direct them to  https://www.kooth.com/ 

We will hopefully be able to provide more information after the half term holiday about the 
reopening of school, however, in the meantime, if there is anything that we can do to support 
you or your family please do get in touch. You can still email the school up until Friday 12th 
February. 

We hope that you continue to stay safe and follow the guidelines during half term so that we 
protect our community and hopefully all pupils can return to school as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr C Sheeran     Mr P Abram  
Executive Headteacher   Head of School  
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